
ARE 
YOU 

READY?

Raymond B Stewart Middle 
School presents…

Second annual

BULLDOG BOOT CAMP
Get in shape for 6thgrade!

At this time, Stewart Middle School will be moving forward with planning for our
RBSMS 2020 Bulldog Bootcamp in an effort to help 6th graders in their progression
into the middle school environment. Students will be given the opportunity to
meet other incoming students, the principal, assistant principals, and teachers.
Future Bulldogs will become more familiar with expectations, routines, curriculum,
and the layout of the campus. We are planning for student groups to be smaller
while being mindful of safety as students move throughout the campus. We will be
following CDC guidelines to make sure your child is safe while on campus. Please
note that masks and gloves are welcome, but not required.

WHEN: Thursday, July 30th 
8:30am – 12:00pm 

WHERE: Stewart Middle School 

Please wear comfortable shorts and a t-shirt, as well as comfortable shoes. 
RSVP by July 15th by clicking on the link  and filling out the registration form on our 
Website or Facebook page (link is included below)  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aaJT4khSVE6bZ7duOoYiIJ2
yWmJSRb1JliKXGpcv-gBUQ0VaNDVFWVMzQzlEUkFNRUE5NTdSR1lFTS4u

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx%3Fid=aaJT4khSVE6bZ7duOoYiIJ2yWmJSRb1JliKXGpcv-gBUQ0VaNDVFWVMzQzlEUkFNRUE5NTdSR1lFTS4u

